
Subject: 
Date: Sat, 3 Nov 2001 21:48:05 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>
To: "'DaveSadler@telus.net'" <DaveSadler@telus.net>

CC: Sherwood Johnson <JohnsonS@district.north-van.bc.ca>, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
Directors Team <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Sadler:

Thank you for your concern in the matter of the Complaints Resolution
Procedures as outlined in your e-mail to Mr. Sherwood Johnson, District
Manager Human Resources.

In light of the outcome of the last municipal election  which, with the
exception of myself, saw  District Council being completely controlled by
CCA endorsed Council members, not to mention the threats made by one of its
members after the election results had come in, I am sure you are not
surprised that this matter was NOT handled within the logical scenario as
outlined by Mr. Johnson in his reply to you regarding this issue. 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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